
 

Silva Valley Elementary School 

Halloween Parade 

 
 

Our annual Halloween Parade is back! The parade will begin at approximately 
8:15 AM on Friday October 29th. The parade will begin at the gated en-
trance at the bus turn around area, go behind the G and H pods, through 
the blacktop area, and end at the gate by the bike rack area.  Parents are 
welcome to line the route of the parade.  

 
Please remember the following guidelines for costumes: 

¶ Costumes should be comfortable and easy to walk in. 
¶ No weapons or fake weapons. 
¶ No offensive or vulgar costumes. 
¶  Masks may be worn during the parade but it should not impair the vi-
sion of the student.  

 
Regular school activities such as PE and recess will take place this day so 
be sure to pack a change of clothes and shoes so students can participate 
in PE and recess. 

 
We want to make sure this school day is both fun and safe! 


